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Newsletter 
 MESSAGE FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL  
Dear Parent/Guardians:  Report cards were sent home October 30th. This is the 
single most important document sent home during the school year. Take time with 
your child and review their grades. This is the perfect time for parents to set up a 
meeting for parent-teacher conferences. Conferences will be held November 19th 
and 24th from 3:30-7:00.  Parents should/may set up a conference regardless of the 
student’s grades by calling the secretary of the middle school.  The middle school 
staff meet as a whole grade level with parents to discuss how their students are 
performing. Parents that show up for conferences make a marked difference in 
their student’s future performance.  There will be a holiday fundraiser starting 
late in the month.  All proceeds go directly back into the classroom usually in the 
form of technology.  Students will be called down to the auditorium and will be 
bringing home information concerning the fundraiser. There will be no school 
November 25-29 due to Thanksgiving Day holiday.  School will resume November 
30th. This year the district has put into place a 2 hour delay schedule for snow 
days. The 2 hour delay schedule will be sent home with students and posted on our 
Viking App within the month, watch for it. Have a safe holiday, make an 
appointment for conference, and I shall see you here. 
      Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal 
 

Students of the Month 
 
6th grade 
Josh Wood 
Lindsey DeArmitt 
 
7th grade 
Breeanna Bucci 
Austin Stassinis 
 
8th grade 
Konner Johnston 
Olivia Ancell 

 
 
 
 

                Important Dates 
November 18……………………...Picture Makeup 
November 18…………..……...Fundraiser kick-off 
November 17-24………………...……….Book Fair 
November 24………………….....Interims go home 
November 19 & 24….....….………...…….PTC 
November 25,26,& 27…..Thanksgiving Break 
November 30………………….Classes resume 
 

     Library Corner 
The book fair is coming! Yes, the annual Scholastic Book Fair will be held in the library 
Tuesday, November 17th through Tuesday, November 24th. The book fair will be open 
each school day from 7:30 a.m. until 2:30 p.m., as well as Parent/Teacher Conference 
nights (November 19th & November 24th). Please stop in to look at the merchandise 
and buy a book or two; you’ll have a “monstrously” good time while helping us to sup-
port literacy and our school library. We can accept cash or checks made payable to 
LaBrae Schools at the book fair.  

    Conferences 
      
LaBrae Middle School will have Parent-Teacher Conferences on November 
19th and 24th.  Please call the office at 330-898-8599 to schedule an appoint-
ment. Conferences are scheduled for 15 minutes each. 
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